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Internal use only

EDIP 939.1 E and EDIP 639.1 E

Replacement of halogen lamp is not possible

As described in the Operating Manual, replacement of the halogen lamps of the above-

mentioned devices is impossible for the customer.

The reason is a wrong design of the metal plate. This metal plate must be replaced by another

metal plate with the respective spare part numbers:

EDIP 639.1E 531886

EDIP 939.1E 531887

Metal plate


